
Following the achievement of “first light” on the MCT beamline late November 2021, a small team of scientists from 
CSIRO, led by Dr Sherry Mayo, ran the first successful user experiment on the MCT Beamline starting 6th

October. The team at CSIRO are now analysing the extensive results obtained. A second team of users, from Monash 
Univ., including several postgraduate students, have just completed their official user beamtime on MCT. Both user 
teams are extremely happy with their first results. A third user group, a team from New Zealand, are scheduled to 
visit the beamline at the end of October.
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